OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

June 29, 1965

Union 0il Company of California
619 West Texas Ave,
Midland, Texas 79704

Attn: Mr, G. W. Coombes
Division Production Superintendent

Dear Mr. Coombes:

We have vour letter of June 22, 1965 inquiring about the necessity
for bradenhead testing for your Government Newman #1 well,

This well is located in Section 27-27N~-13W, San Juan County, and
is outside the area where we are requiring tests this year. |t
will, therefore, not be necessary that you test this well unti}
further advised.

Yours very truly

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3
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